
WALC General Meeting 

January 23rd, 2023 (31 Attendees) 

 

Secretary Report- Reggie Drewek 

• Minutes from last meeting posted to the WALC website (walc.net) 

 

Treasurer’s Report- Kathie Russell 

• Money Market $45,351.71 

• Checking $33,662.03 

• $25,000 recently moved from Checking to Money Market  

 

Membership Report- Allison Laverty Montag 

• 147 members 

 

USLCA- Angela Hamilton 

• Changes in leadership are occurring. Stacy Davis is new President elect 

• Membership dues are increasing about $1.00 in 2023 

• Check out their website (uslca.org) for educational opportunities  

 

Program’s Report- Diane Oakland,  

• Past: WALC/LLL Fall 2022 Conference was a success (78 registered, 66 attended) 

• Upcoming: September 2023 WALC & Brown County Breastfeeding Coalition will host Lambeau Field 

educational event  

 

Conference Update- Kathie Russell 

• March 2-3, 2023 WALC Conference registration is open now (room block ends 2/1/23 @ midnight & early 

bird pricing ends 2/2/23) 

• In-person or virtual options available 

 

New Business- Allison Laverty Montag 

• Project Grant Applications are due 5/1/23 

• WALC has had changes in leadership. Angela Hamilton is the new President. Angela Otterson is the new 

Treasurer. Thank you, Allison and Kathie, for your years of support, insights, guidance, and kindness. We 

deeply appreciate your dedication to WALC.  

 



Next WALC Education w/ General Board Meeting Afterwards: 5/23/23 

 

Submitted by: Reggie Drewek 

 

 

 

 

 

 


